
Addressee: Member States
Paragraph #40 Session #23 (2024) 

Full Text

The Permanent Forum recognizes that education systems must be culturally safe
and support Indigenous Peoples’ languages. The Forum reiterates the urgent
need for Member States to protect Indigenous Peoples’ languages, both spoken
and written, during the International Decade of Indigenous Languages, by
adopting appropriate laws and policies.
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